
From: Isaac Tysanner <imtysanner@gmail.com> 

Date: August 9, 2009 10:54:30 AM PDT 

To: gregg <gregg@laconbuilders.com> 

Subject: Eagle Project 

 

 

Dear Mr. Cosentino, 

 

   I am writing to let you know that I have completed my Eagle Project to build a brick walkway at San 
Jose History Park that the Rotary Club generously donated funds for. I was able to raise the rest of 
the money I needed by recycling bottles and cans. I thought you might like to see pictures of my 
project taken at different stages of the work, which are attached. San Jose History Park was very 
happy with the outcome of my project. 

 

   Thank you again for the funds the Rotary Club donated that made it possible for me to complete 
my project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Isaac Tysanner 


